
 

 

 
 

Page 1/2 

Division 

Danish Hydrographic Office - 

Denmark 

 

Date 

11 April 2019 

 

 

 

Danish Geodata Agency 

Lindholm Brygge 31 

9400 Norresundby 

Denmark 

 

P:  +45 72 54 50 00 

E:  gst@gst.dk 

 

www.gst.dk   

 

BSHC Members, 

IHO Secretariat 

Guests 

 

 

 

24th Baltic Sea Hydrographic Commission Conference 

Gdansk, Poland 

 

 

Poland as the host country and I as the Chair of the Baltic Sea Hydrographic 

Commission are pleased to invite you to the 24th BSHC Conference in 

Gdansk, Poland. 

 

On Tuesday 10 September 2019, starting 17:00 there will be a Guided 

Gdansk Old Town walk and an Ice Breaker meeting. Meeting point will be 

at the reception at Radisson Blue Hotel Gdansk.  

The Conference itself commences on Wednesday 11 September 2019, 

09:00 and is scheduled to close on Thursday 12 September 2019, 13:00. 

The venue will be the Radisson Blue Hotel, Gdansk, Poland. 

Please see the organizational information from our host attached as Annex 1. 

Delegates can make a hotel reservation in the registration form attached as 

Annex 2. (The number of the rooms is limited. Block of rooms will be held 

until 30 June 2019.) Delegates are kindly invited to return the filled in con-

ference registration form attached as Annex 4, before 20th August 2019. 

 

You are also kindly invited to propose agenda items for the Conference. A 

draft BSHC24 Agenda is attached as Annex 5. When sending proposals for 

additional agenda items, please indicate the title and briefly describe the sub-

ject (unless self-explanatory). Please also indicate the agenda heading 

for your proposed topic. Please send your proposals by e-mail to Jens Peter 

Hartmann (jepha@gst.dk), copy to Lt Cdr Adam Klosinski (a.klosin-

ski@ron.mil.pl), by 12 August 2019 at the latest. 

We will produce a preliminary agenda based on your proposals, which I plan 

to circulate by 15 August. Following this, full explanatory notes and na-

tional reports should be e-mailed by 19 August at the latest so they can be 

distributed to the delegates. 

 

I am looking forward to seeing you all in Gdansk for a productive 

and enjoyable meeting. 

 

 

Pia Dahl Højgaard  

 (Chair BSHC) 
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